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The following pharmacies are open in Solihull on bank holiday Monday: 

  

Boots 

Sears Retail Park, Oakenshaw Road, Solihull, B90 4QY 

9am-6pm 

Boots 

7 Mell Square, Solihull, West Midlands, B91 3AZ 

10:30am-4:30pm 

Morrisons 

281 Stratford Road, Shirley, Solihull, B90 3AR 

10am-4pm 

Morrisons 

George Road, Solihull, B91 3BQ 

10am-4pm 

Superdrug 

34 Mill Lane Arcade, Touchwood Court Shopping Centre, Solihull, B91 3GS 

11am-5pm 

Tesco 

21-35 Stratford Road, Shirley, Solihull B90 3LU 

9am-6pm 

Tesco 

1505 Stratford Road, Shirley, Solihull, B90 4EN 

9am-6pm 



 

 

If help is needed during the holiday please phone 111 for non emergency situations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile……………… 

 

You may have seen the ‘News Item’ on the front page of the website relating to appointments for both  

Doctors and Nurses that were booked and not kept by patients in July of this year. 

The wording illustrates the frustration felt by the Surgery team and we are sure if those 100 appointments 

had been made available the rest of us would be a lot happier. 

It is worth reading the Practice News item dated the 22nd August 2018, just go to:  

www.dorridgresurgery.co.uk 

 

Meanwhile……………….. 

 

 

 

 

A four page leaflet is in the course of being distributed, by post, to all patients registered at Dorridge   

Surgery. 

This is reproduced on the following pages, from which you will see moves are afoot to overcome the 

problems experienced by Doctors and Specialist Staff (outside of the Surgery) who have not had the 

benefit of our Medical records to assist in any diagnosis. 

The Your Care Connected system will replace and bring together a number of incompatible systems that 

exist at the present time. 

The potential is great  -  singing off the same hymn sheet? 

You will see that you do not need to do anything, unless you do not wish your records to be made    

available to the organisations listed in the leaflet. 

 

THE CHOICE IS YOURS. 

http://www.dorridgresurgery.co.uk


 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile……………… 

 

 

Please let us know if you have any ideas how the newsletter could be improved. 

 

Do you have any experiences you would be happy to share with fellow patients? 

 

 

Have a good weekend, come rain or shine! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button 

‘NEWS FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk

